Sasha Linker

From: J Dale Debber

Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2017 3:35 PM
To: Courtney Miller

Subject: FORM &)) et al

DEAR FPPC:

While we are working on the current forms there is a bigger issue that needs to be dealt with. That issue is easy access
to the filed forms.

| propose that all forms be filed with and kept by the FPPC - either in addition to or rather than being filed with the
agency the workers belong in.

From my perspective we should develop an online form and the database of forms should be searchable by agency and

also individual.



